
News letter        

Dec 2021          
India 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

From the School for Blind Children in Cooch Behar, India, 

we have had the following letter from the principal’s son, 

Raj Chhetri, who is our contact person: 
 

We are nearing the end of another year and all of us at the 

School for Blind Children want to thank you for always 

standing with us. 
 

Every year we usually do a little extra for Christmas. Now 

we would like to share with you what we have planned for 

this Christmas. 
 

Right now we have 45 students at the boarding school going 

to middle school and high school and about 30 primary 

school students, living at home in their respective villages because of the Corona restrictions. They are 

contacted by telephone by their teachers, who give them tasks and we visit them to distribute food. The 

annual tests are done the second week of December. We will have a Christmas party with a Christmas lunch 

for students and staff with families on December 17 and on the 18th the students will receive their Christmas 

presents. Then the school is closed during the Christmas holidays. 
 

This year, during the Christmas season, we plan to give 50 poor Christian families food packages meant to 

last a month. The packages will contain various foods, vegetables, fruits and eggs for about SEK 500 per 

family. For 50 families the cost will be SEK 25 000. Christmas presents (warm fabrics or groceries) for 25 

children and 20 widows in the village. The total cost will be around SEK 5 000. 
 

If some of you would like to extend your help to these poor families, their children and widows in the 

villages, it’d bring much gratitude and joy to all. 

 
The SB Foundation passes on greetings and thanks from the School for Blind Children to all 

our donors and sends Advent greetings from the Foundation and all of us board members  

Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena and Roger 
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